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TERI SIMMONS RECOGNIZED IN WHO’S WHO LEGAL:  
THOUGHT LEADERS CORPORATE IMMIGRATION 2023 GUIDE 

 
Atlanta, October 31, 2022 – Arnall Golden Gregory (AGG) is pleased to announce Teri Simmons, AGG partner 
and chair of the Immigration & Global Mobility practice and leader of the German Business team, has been 
recognized in the Who’s Who Legal: Thought Leaders Corporate Immigration 2023 Guide. 

Over nearly two decades WWL has relied on recommendations of clients and private practitioners to select the 
leading experts in a wide range of practice areas around the world. WWL: Thought Leaders brings together the 
insight, expertise, and wisdom of some of the world’s foremost lawyers. 
 
As a WWL Thought Leader, Teri has been honored not only for her vast knowledge and experience advising on 
some of the world’s most significant and cutting-edge legal matters, but also her ability to innovate, inspire, and go 
above and beyond to deliver for her clients. 
 
Teri’s multifaceted practice spans more than 30 years and encompasses immigration, corporate, compliance, and 
employment law as she works with clients. She is often found at the forefront of pressing issues, supporting 
Atlanta’s relationship and exchange in the areas of economic development, education, sports, and humanitarian aid 
with cities around the world. Under her leadership, AGG’s Immigration practice was hailed by The Legal 500 as 
having “one of the most prominent reputations for immigration law in the Southeast of the United States.” Teri is 
also an adjunct professor of law at the University of Georgia School of Law where she teaches business 
immigration law. 
 
To view the complete 2023 guide, please click here. 
 
ABOUT WHO’S WHO LEGAL 
 
Since 1996, Who’s Who Legal has identified the foremost legal practitioners in multiple areas of business law. In 
total, the site features over 24,000 of the world’s leading private practice lawyers and 2,500 consulting experts from 
over 150 national jurisdictions. WWL prides itself on the integrity and authority of its findings. For more information, 
visit https://whoswholegal.com/.  
 
ABOUT ARNALL GOLDEN GREGORY LLP  
 
Arnall Golden Gregory (AGG) is an Am Law 200 law firm with offices in Atlanta and Washington, D.C. Our client-
service model is rooted in taking a “business sensibility” approach of fully understanding how our clients’ legal 
matters fit into their overall business objectives. Our transaction, litigation, and regulatory counselors serve clients 
in healthcare, real estate, litigation and other dispute resolution, business transactions, fintech, technology, global 
commerce, economic development, public finance, government investigations, and logistics and transportation. 
With our rich experience and know-how, we don’t ask “if,” we figure out “how.” Visit us at www.agg.com. 
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